From: Homer, Trina
Sent:  9/1/2010 4:04:58 PM

To: Middlekauff, Charles (Law) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CRMd);
"‘paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Lindh, Frank'
(frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Bec:
Subject: RE: DRA

Paul, Frank,

Just a quick update on this - | had a brief but cordial follow up conversation with Dave Ashuckian
today. It sounds like DRA appreciates that the additional two years is no small thing but it still doesn't
overlap at all with the time frame they think it will be needed. So Dave didn't really see any room for
discussion on the date for Oakley. On the advice letter, neither Dave nor | had yet seen the Novation
advice letter approval letler at the time we spoke, which may now change their next steps on that but he
seemed focused on the petition to modify.

Charles and | followed up with Mike Florio again this morning too - left a message...

Trina

From: Middlekauff, Charles (Law)

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2010 8:23 AM

To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov'; Lindh, Frank
Cc: Horner, Trina

Subject: DRA

Paul and Frank:

Just to keep you in the loop, Trina and | touched base with Cynthia Walker on Friday regarding the
Oakley PTM and the GWF/Los Esteros advice letter. On the advice letter, she saw our response to the
protest and DRA is going to be discussing next steps this week. On the PTM, similar to our
conversation with Mike Florio, we indicated that we were open to working with DRA on the PTM to see if
we could come up with solutions that may result in them supporting, or at least not opposing the PTM.
Cynthia indicated that she would talk with people there and get back to us.

We'll let you know if anything develops.

Charles
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